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CALIFORNIA GOVERNOR’S OFFICE OF EMERGENCY SERVICES 

March 16, 2020 

NOTICE OF MODIFICATIONS TO TEXT OF 

PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

Pursuant to Government Code section 11346.8, subdivision (c), and California 

Code of Regulations, title 1, section 44, the California Governor’s Office of 

Emergency Services (Cal OES) is providing notice of the changes made to 

proposed regulations adding sections 5001 – 5003 to California Code of 

Regulations, title 19.  These changes are in response to comments received 

during the written comment period and comments presented at the public 

hearing on February 4, 2020. 

15-DAY WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD 

Cal OES will receive written public comments regarding the proposed 

modifications to the proposed regulations. Written comments must be submitted 

by no later than 5:00 p.m. on April 1, 2020. Cal OES will respond to written 

comments in the Final Statement of Reasons. Please limit any comments to the 

modifications of the proposed regulations.  

IMPORTANT: All submitted comments will become part of the rulemaking file and 

will be subject to disclosure pursuant to the California Public Records Act (Gov. 

Code, § 6250 et seq.) Cal OES will not redact or withhold any portion of your 

submitted comments, including any personal information you include with your 

comment. Submit only information that you wish to make available publicly. 

Submitting Written Comments Via Email - Preferred 

Send written comments to the following address: Regulations@CalOES.ca.gov. 

The subject line of the message must be “Community Isolation Outage 

Regulations,” or “SB 670 Regulations,” or a similar subject that clearly identifies 

the subject matter of the regulations. 

If you attach a document, indicate the format or software used to create the 

attachment. Do not submit attachments as HTML, GIF, PIF, ZIP, or EXE. 

Submitting Paper Comments: 

Send copies of paper comments to: 

Michael Elder, Next Generation 9-1-1- Manager 

Governor’s Office of Emergency Services 

mailto:Regulations@CalOES.ca.gov
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CA 9-1-1 Emergency Communications Branch 

601 Sequoia Pacific Blvd. 

Sacramento, CA 95811 

Paper comments must include the subject “Community Isolation Outage 

Regulations,” or “SB 670 Regulations,” or a similar subject that clearly identifies 

the subject matter of the regulations. 

 


